
THE FACT BOOK 
 
Montclair State University is New Jersey’s second largest university, and growing -- in 
the number of student applications, enrollments, degrees offered, student services and 
building facilities.  It has a vibrancy and excitement that is particularly felt in the 
classrooms where faculty and students are actively engaged in teaching and learning. 
 
The fact book presents a picture of the university in facts and figures.  Information like 
this contributes to our understanding of how the University is growing and moving 
forward.  . 
 
The fact book also serves as a resource for official information about the Montclair State 
University community, as well as a means of systematic information sharing across the 
campus. The Office of Institutional Research produces the fact book yearly, updating 
existing tables and adding new ones as needed.   
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